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December 12. 1973 

Ms. Camille Paglia 
Bennington College 
Bennington Vermont 

Dear Camille. 

This letter is to confirmour most recent telephone 
conversation (late Tuesday afternoon) in which we agreed 
that in the previous conversation (early Monday afternoon) 
we had mistaken each other's meanings. Youravowed 
intention was understood by me to be an expression of 
feeling rather tban a plan of action. I would never 
condone physical violence between members of the 
Bennington community ... 

• 

Sincerely. 

Gail Thain Parker 
President 


